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Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:
Docket Nos. UT-003022 and UT-003040 – SGAT Exhibit A
Dear Ms. Washburn:

This is in regard to the SGAT Exhibit A Qwest filed on July 11, 2003.  In that filing, Qwest states it had revised Exhibit A to reflect the rates ordered in Parts B and D of the cost docket, Docket No. UT-003013, which are currently in the tariff.  It has come to my attention that there are two rate elements that do not match the tariff – the local switching premium port charge and the six-port conferencing charge.  This is because Qwest found errors in these rates in the tariff and has now made a “clean up” filing to correct those (Advice No. 3414T, Docket No. UT-031165).  The correct rates are shown in Exhibit A.  Upon the effective date of the tariff filings, all of the rates in the tariff and this most recent Exhibit A will match.

This explanation is provided simply to avoid any confusion about the correct rates and to allow parties to understand why there is not currently a perfect match between the SGAT and the tariff.

Sincerely,

Lisa A. Anderl

Enclosures

cc:
Service List (via e-mail and U.S. Mail)


